SHAIKH CENTRAL SCHOOL ORGANISED FIELD TRIP TO SAMBRA AIRPORT
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Shaikh Central school conducted field trip to Sambra Airport for the students of 3rd and
4th standard on 19th July 2023. Airport officials gracefully welcomed teachers and
students at the airport entry.

The students observed the scrutiny done by the security at the arrival. They learnt
which all documents to get along for Airport entry. The process of machine scanning all
the luggage’s carried by the passengers was observed. Passengers moving to the ticket
checking counter and their luggage collection was noted. Individual scanning of
passengers and sending to the respective Aeroplane by carrier buses was noticed. The
passengers lobby area was shown.

The Airport officials also showed the runway, where the plane takeoff takes place. As
the plane arrives the passengers collect their luggage from the boarding. There is a
separate exit door for the passengers to move out.

Students thanked all the officials and were very happy to see the systematic process
taken by the airport officials in running the airport.




